
   APPROVED 
March 12,  2024 
 
Budget Committee Meeting for the proposed Town Budget FY 2025. 
 
Committee members: M Traister, G Rumph, B Stewart, J Lannon , T Smith 
Also present, as residents: J Finn, P Cullen, D McGuckin, C Springer 
 
A quorum of the Budget Committee members in attendance, the Chairman 
commenced the meeting at 5:00 pm, with quorum present throughout.  
 
Minutes of the February 27th meeting were approved. 
 
New hire at fire department ($103,040) is net increase of $52K and balance is a 
reduction from part time per diem wages. 
 
PT Admin clerk  ($37,100)  to assist land use/rec – 4 days/week 
 
Discussion regarding the treasurer stipend expanded to selectboard stipend.  A 
survey of 6 surrounding town stipends will be presented at the next meeting and 
a decision will be made. 
 
Next meeting on March 19th at town hall to further discuss budget and review 
warrant articles. 
 
Discussion on changing the date of Public Hearing for the town budget.  PH will 
take place on April 2nd.  Proper notice will be posted. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:24 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Tom F Smith, Chairman 


